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Proposal 

 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School 



4. The District will also compensate special education certificated staff for their extra work.  

Special education certificated staff who voluntarily agree to accept additional students on 

their caseload shall receive an additional twenty-five percent (25%) over and above the 

higher rate set forth in Section 17.6.1 (k) of the collective bargaining agreement regarding 

caseload maximums.  [Included in #3 above.] 

 



13. This MOU  will be applied retroactively to the first day of school in the year 2021-22.  

 

 

 

For the District:     For SCTA:      

 

_____________________________   __________________________________ 

Superintendent     President  

Jorge A. Aguilar     David Fisher 

 

Date: ___________________________  Date: ______________________________ 

 
 


